Grant A (Alistair)

From: Ting Kiu Yeung

Sent: 03 August 2017 11:49

To: Local Govt Boundary Comm Scot

Subject: Cardowan Review

Dear Electoral Boundaries and GIS Officer,

I am writing to express our support of the administrative area review at Cardowan in Stepps. As one of the affected families in this area, we live in Dunlop Court and found it extreme unusual to have our house under the Glasgow City Council rather than North Lanarkshire Council. I am sure all our nearby neighbourhood share the same feeling and hoping we can moving to North Lanarkshire Council like the rest of the neighbourhood in this new estates in Stepps.

Regards, Lau's Family Dunlop Court

This email has been scanned by the Symantec Email Security.cloud service. For more information please visit http://www.symanteccloud.com

This email has been received from an external party and has been swept for the presence of computer viruses.